Penclawdd Primary School Park Road Penclawdd Swansea SA4 3FH Tel: (01792) 850239





Follow us @penclawdd

18th January 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Power Down Day

On Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2022 the Eco Wombles plan to how our very first **Power Down Day**.

The team plan to raise awareness of the consumption of electricity, paper and all the other general resources used in school.

With these ideas in mind, the Eco Wombles have suggested we turn off the sockets for 2 hours during the school day, and do not use any electrical appliances during this time. For many of our children who have limited experience of power cuts this will be an interesting and thought provoking lesson. Children will take part in outdoor activities and lessons that do not require any technology.

We hope to encourage children to bring in a packed lunch if possible to embrace and make the day more realistic and fun. We also hope children will do their best to walk to school to support this event. Mrs. Thompson and the Eco Wombles will be keeping an eye on the car park and we hope the see fewer cars than usual!

We are hoping for a sunny day but of course this can't be relied upon but our Power Down Day will take place regardless. We know our teachers will have planned many activities that will keep the children busy and of course learning.

We hope we have your support. We look forward to sharing details of the day with you.

Yours sincerely

The Eco Wombles



